windemere Lake and Landowners Board Meeting ...August 11, 2012

A special Board meeting was called to meet at 8:30 before the General Meeting. The purpose of
this meeting was to discuss and decide if we want/need to collect signatures of our members. This was
suggested by Rich Rezanka. The reason to have them on file is to speed up the permitting process for
invasive species treatment when and if necessary.

After discussion, the Board decided it was not a good idea. Pauline made a motion and Laurie
seconded it to have Pauline talk to Rich, Audrey(permit boss) and have something ready for our Aug. 25
Board Meeting. This will be at 9 AM at the Senior Center in downtown Moose Lake (where we have met
before).




